Message from Father Anthony Liew — 9 Nov 2020

Shalom.

As we still don’t have any confirmation from the authorities until today, it would be prudent
for us to make the following proposals until further notice:

1) Meetings and activities in our church are to be postponed ;

2) There will be NO Mass in our church for weekend as well as weekdays - we will apply for
permits to have online weekend Masses ;

3) Parish office is still operating as usual with SOP - whoever wants to offer Mass (for RIP,
thanksgiving or Special intention), you may WhatsApp to SMC via 011 2693 8369 with the
following details: your name and contact number, Mass intentions, date for Mass offering.
Intention will be offered in my private Daily Mass.

Let’s stay safe and keep in touch with one another within our BECs. (especially with seniors,
those staying alone, needy and away from home land)

I will keep you updated if there are any changes... till then, let’s continue to pray for one
another + for the COVID-19 pandemic to be under control ASAP!

God bless!
Father Anthony Liew
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